
Support Bill 86 hunting and fishing 
 
My name is Frank Hall I've been hunting and fishing all my life. My grandparents lived on the shore so we went 
fishing and crabbing all Summer Long. I started hunting when I was 10 years old. I volunteer for department 
natural resource for teaching hunting safety classes I've been doing this since 2002.I have a team so I'm a 
Senior Chief instructor for the state of Maryland which is all volunteer work. The state of Maryland receives 
roughly around $37 an hour for every hour I volunteer or my team volunteers that equals up to a lot of money 
when you look at the whole state and the whole hunting safety program is based on volunteers . The state 
receives the money from a Pittman Robinson act since 1937 . Which means the state of Maryland receives a 
lot of money from volunteers donating their time. Which we don't even get tax credit for as other groups. The 
state of Maryland receives a lot of money from volunteers like myself from fishing organizations and boat 
registration. The state of Maryland receives money for every hunting license sold in the state of Maryland 
through the Pittman Robinson money. Politicians need to look up the pittman-robertson ACT it's only 29 words. 
If you have any questions please call me at 410-245-7507. 
 
Thank you, 
Frank Hall 
mdhandgunclass@gmail.com  
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